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Dear friend,                              November 3, 2015 

                    

When you or a family member is faced with a serious, ongoing health condition, dementia or a disability, where do 

you turn? 

 

If you’re like many in our community, you go to Grace Center for Adult Day Services

Why? 

 

Because you know you will receive absolute top-notch care.  And you also know that you’ll be treated like a real 

person by dedicated, compassionate, person-centered professionals in a warm and caring environment.  

 

Grace Center is now the leading adult day service provider in the State of Oregon.  We are known for our innovative 

practices and our specialties in memory care and post-rehabilitation. We keep families together and our 

communities intergenerational.  Our mission is to optimize cognitive and physical abilities of individuals to allow 

them to remain independent. Our participants and their families reflect the diversity of our community and they 

need your assistance in changing the way our culture views aging and disabilities.  Your support can continue to 

make Grace Center the leading adult day service provider that it is today.   
 

Your gift is extremely important because it offers immediate resources that are directed to current needs and 

opportunities at the center.  Every gift helps. A donation of $100 or more will help make an immediate impact on 

urgently needed services to our community.  

 

If you’d like, you can specify your gift to a particular therapy program or service – Music Therapy, Arts & Cultural, 

Cognitive Therapy, Exercise & Rehabilitation, Massage Therapy, Shower Service, or Transportation – wherever you 

choose.  

 

Please send your gift today.  Our caregivers and participants are counting on your support.  

 

As health care advances, Grace Center is committed to staying at the cutting edge – for you, for your loved ones, 

for every person in the community.  Please help to make this possible with your contribution. Our Board of 

Directors, Administrators, Nurse, Activity & Office Coordinators, Program Specialists, Participant Specialist, 

Program Assistants, Dietary Aide, Support Staff – everyone here who works to serve you joins me in thanking you 

for your generous partnership and support. 

 

Your generosity is a remarkable reminder of what our communities can accomplish together.  

 

Thank you so much for your help.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Rene` Knight    Tera Stegner     Ann Zweber 
Director of Operations   Director of Community Relations  Board President 

 

http://www.gracecenter-corvallis.org/

